# Harvest Thanksgiving - 7th October

Our Harvest Thanksgiving service will take place on Friday 13<sup>th</sup> October at 9.30am at the High Kirk. Our pre-school children will join the school at the service where they will sing a short Autumn song they have been practicing in Nursery. Families welcome to join the congregation.

### Toddlers

Our Toddlers group will restart on Thursday the 2<sup>nd</sup> of November, 9.30-11. This will be on every Thursday in the main school hall.

### Family Learning Questionnaire

Thank you to all that were able to complete our family learning questionnaire. Miss Mckie is currently collating the answers and we will get back to you soon with dates and times of our term 2 session as per your feedback.

#### <u>Halloween</u>

We are going to have a Halloween day on Tuesday 31<sup>st</sup> of October. This will take place throughout the nursery day. The children are welcome to come to nursery in fancy dress costumes if they desire. Please label all clothing. We are sure that the staff will be dressed up too!

## Holiday dates

Just a reminder that the October holidays run from Monday 16th to Friday 27<sup>th</sup> October. School will re-open on Monday 30th October. May we take this opportunity to wish you all a lovely holiday.

## Nursey Contact

Just a quick reminder, if you wish to speak to your Keyworker or Miss Douglas please request a phone call whilst dropping off or collecting your child. We will be happy to arrange a suitable time for a chat. Could we just remind parents the Nursery WhatsApp should not be used for reporting absence, please do so via email or by phoning the School Office.

The Nursery Team